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Updates to original report  
 

• 2.11 – this should read 31 July 2024 NOT 31 July 2022 
 

• 5.8 – this should read as follows: 
 

As part of the HIF funding agreement there is a recovery strategy that will claw 
back developer contributions from developments that have a traffic impact on the 
Key Street and Grovehurst Road junctions and that would have been expected to 
contribute to the improvements.  There is an expectation that this could raise in 
the region of £8.0m that will be used for the purposes of investing into much 
needed infrastructure necessary to mitigate against further future housing within 
the Borough of Swale. 

 
 


